
ADVERTISEMENT to be placed in The West Australian,  

Wednesday 16 August 2017 

ADVERTISEMENT to be placed in South Western Times, 

Thursday 17 August 2017 

 

 

 

Sale of Telehandler 

 

Request for Tender: RFT1718-0003 

  
The Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council is currently seeking tenders for the purchase  

of New Holland LM 740 (H19373) Telehandler with approximately 8,990 hours located at 

the Wellington Regional Compost Facility, Banksia Road, Crooked Brook (Dardanup).  

 

Tender responses may be lodged by hand to the Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council 

Administration Office, Lot 45 Stanley Road, Wellesley WA 6233, and must be lodged in time 

to allow delivery to the tender box by the allotted time or email submission to 

mpieterse@bunbury.wa.gov.au  

 

Tenders close at: 4:00pm Thursday 7 September 2017. 

 

Documents may be obtained by contacting Martinette Pieterse on (08) 9711 1051 or email 

mpieterse@bunbury.wa.gov.au 

 

For technical and contractual information and to arrange a inspection of Telehandler, please 

contact Chief Executive Officer, Tony Battersby or Jai Pearce of the Bunbury-Harvey 

Regional Council on (08) 9711 1051 or by email tbattersby@bunbury.wa.gov.au 

jpearce@bunbury.wa.gov.au  

 

Tenders submitted by facsimile will NOT be accepted for evaluation.  

 

Canvassing of Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council Councillors or staff will disqualify tenderers 

from the evaluation process. 

 

Tony Battersby  

Chief Executive Officer 

 


